

## City of Del Mar



June 13, 2019

Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. Attn: Legal Department 5651 W Talavi Blvd., Ste 200 Glendale, AZ 85306

Re: Agreement between City of Del Mar and Redflex Traffic Systems

Dear Legal Department:

In accordance with Section 1 of the Second Amendment to the Agreement between the City of Del Mar and Redflex Traffic Systems, this letter serves to inform you that the City of Del Mar wishes to extend the term of the agreement. The City desires to continue month-to-month based services through June 21, 2020.

This letter will be incorporated as part of the previous amendment.

Please contact me at (858) 755-9313 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Scott W. Huth City Manager